
400kv Hadala Visit 

 

 

On March 16, 2022, a group from the Electrical Engineering Department visited the 400 kV Substation 

in Hadala. This educational visit provided students with an in-depth look at high-voltage power systems 

and their operation. During the tour, participants observed key components of the substation, 

including transformers, switchgear, and control systems. 

The visit also included discussions on safety protocols, maintenance practices, and the importance of 

substations in the power distribution network. Students gained practical insights into the challenges 

and technologies involved in managing high-voltage electricity, enhancing their understanding of the 

electrical engineering field. The experience fostered a greater appreciation for the role of substations 

in ensuring reliable power supply and infrastructure resilience. 


